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Carlton Fields attorneys Erin Hoyle, Joe Swanson, and Michael Yaeger authored an article in the

Connecticut Employment Law Letter, titled, “DOJ’s New Enforcement Team May Intensify Push to

Recover Cyberattack Payments,” discussing the creation of the National Cryptocurrency

Enforcement Team (NCET) and its objectives. Read the article.
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